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JAN 26 2016
Melissa Stone ltem 2.2-N
From: hellen sims [hellen_sims@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 10:24 PM
To: Clerk of the Board
Ce: Jeff Moore; hellen sims
Subject: NAACP Request
Attachments: Water Board Letter.docx

Dear Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors,

We, San Jose/Silicon Valley NAACP Branch respectfully request to speak at tomorrow's special meeting in
regards to item 2.2 in support of California Water Fix.

PLEASE see the attached letter regarding our support.

Thanks in advance for acknowledgement.

Sincerely,

Hellen Sims, 2nd Vice President

San Jose/Silicon Valley NAACP Branch
(408) 230-9820

Rev. Jethro Moore {l, President
San Jose/Silicon Valley President
(408) 515-1114
mooreZi@att.net

Take Care,

Hellen Sims

I Support President Obama.
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SAN JOSE/SILICON VALLEY BRANCH OF THE
NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF COLORED PEOPLE

480 North First Street, San Jose, CA 95112 P.O. Box 1345, San Jose, CA 95109
Phone (408)295-3394 Fax (408)295-4355

January 25, 2016

Dear Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors,

We, the San Jose/Silicon Valley Branch NAACP, are writing today to ask the Board to joinusin
standing up for the CA Water Fix.

The communities that our organization serve, as well as represent, depend on a reliable water
supply. Any disruption to a clean water supply would be disastrous for the health of our
communities, causing very unwelcome consequences, and also cause economic hardship to
the local economy and businesses.

The CA Water fix is the solution to these issues and will alleviate the potential severe
vulnerability to local water supply.

Please join us in supporting CA Water Fix.

Sincerely,

Hellen Sims, 2nd Vice President
(408) 926-4241
hellen_sims@hotmail.com

Rev. Jethro Moore, ii President
(408)515-1114
moore2j@att.net

Website: http://www.sanjosenaacp.org Email: sjnaacp@sanjosenaacp.org






